Pre-K/ESL Board Report- September 2025

Start of School

We are off to a great start with kiddos this school year. They are quickly getting used to classroom routines. We have all of our parents signed up for class dojo and are communicating regularly with them.

Field Trip

We are extremely excited for our first field trip of the year. We are headed to the STL Zoo on Friday, October 3rd to go on an animal scavenger hunt. We will be looking for the animals we have been learning about in class. We are really hoping for a beautiful day!

Family Engagement

We also have several parents taking advantage of our family engagement tool, READY ROSIE, again this year. (Every Monday, educational videos are sent to parents via email or text for them to view with their child(ren). The videos contain a demonstration of how to complete a specific activity and then encourages families to then do the activity as well. Parents are able to rate the videos and also send messages to the teachers to let them know how the child did.

Screening

I am still doing screenings as parents call and request. Currently, our program is full and we have started a waitlist.

ESL

I am working to get the ACCESS screener completed with a few students at Bluffview. The Pre-IPT has been completed with our preschool students.